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THANK YOU 
 
A thank you to our many veterans who live in our community and 
have helped to provide a “Land of the Free”. Veteran’s Day is set 
aside to honor them. Vetreran’s Day always falls on November 11, 
which will be celebrated Thursday. 

 
Our sixth Annual Holiday Lighting will be held                       

at the City building on Monday, November 29, at 6:00 pm. 
INVITE YOUR FRIENDS AND NEIGHBORS!  

“Santa will be there!” 
 

                     
We are happy to announce that our fire 
station is now completed, inspected by 
the state fire marshal and a new fire 
rating will be set in December and 
effective January 1, 2022.  Contact your 
personal homeowner’s insurance to get 
a reduction in premium.

 
 

******************************   
FYI:  We have had some reports of 
incidents in our community.Keep 
your home place safe by locking your 
homes and your cars.

 
  Have a Gratefurl Thanksgiving, a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year from your City Council! 

Snow Removal Reminder: The forecast is 
that we may have an abundance of snow 
this winter. In an effort to keep our roads 

clear for our residents, school buses and 

visitors, we ask that you keep all 
vehicles and other items off of “city right of 
ways”, which is approximately 40 feet from 
the center of the road. Any personal property 

that is obstructing snow removal will be 
removed at owner’s expense.  

 


